
Summer Newsletter 

Adelaide Primary School 

Dear parents / carers,  

 
We hope that all of the Adelaide community have had a happy Easter break. We are all 
looking forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 26th April. The 
teachers have a wonderful Summer Term curriculum planned for the children and we are 
looking forward to seeing what they will achieve in their final term of this academic year.  

 

Eid Celebrations 

We hope that the fasting period is going well for all of our families who are currently 
following Ramadan. As the Eid celebrations approach, please inform the school if your child 
will be taking a day from school to celebrate. This will be marked as a religious festival. 
Thank you every and a very Happy Eid to all.  

 

COVID updates 

The Government has again updated the COVID guidance—https://www.gov.uk/guidance/
people-with-symptoms-of-a-respiratory-infection-including-covid-19. Many things in school 
will stay the same - enhanced cleaning, ventilation and good respiratory hygiene. Adelaide 
staff will continue to do all we can to keep infection low.  

 

Main points parents need to be aware of from the new guidance are as follows: 

 Children with mild symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough, who are 
otherwise well, can continue to attend their education setting. 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at 
home and can resume normal activities when they no longer have a high temperature 
and they are feeling well. 

 As usual, if a child is too unwell to attend school, please contact the school office—
01482 223753—to report their absence.  

 COVID testing is now no longer freely available. However, there may be occasions when 
a medical professional recommends COVID testing or when you choose to test.  
If a child tests positive for COVID, we ask that they do not attend school for 3 days. 
After 3 days, they can return if they do not have a high temperature.  

 Adults and children who test positive for COVID are asked not to attend the school 
site during the infectious period.  

 

If you are unsure about any of these details or if you would like help with a particular 
scenario for your family, please do not hesitate to contact the school. Thank you for your 
continuing support and for helping to protect our school community.  

 

We hope that all of the children have a wonderful first day back at school tomorrow and 
continue to make excellent progress as they work on the Summer 
Term curriculum.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Kernan, Mrs Adkinson, Mrs Whitelam, Mrs Dodson,  

And all of the Adelaide Staff   

25th April  2022  

Adelaide Twitter 

Regularly checking the 

Adelaide Twitter account 

is a great way to stay in 

touch with the school 

and to see what the 

children are getting up to 

in the classrooms.  

Find us at 

@Adelaideprimary  

FREE Breakfast Club  

The popular Adelaide 

Breakfast Club is open to 

FS2—Y6 children. It runs 

from 8am and provides a 

free breakfast and place 

to play with friends in 

the morning. Last 

admittance is 8:20am.  

https://twitter.com/Adelaideprimary


Term Time Holidays 

We would like to remind all parents that we strongly advise against term time holidays wherever 
possible. Please contact the school office to complete a holiday form if you plan to take your child on 
holiday during term time.  
 
The full school attendance policy can be found on our school website here—  
https://adelaideprimary.org.uk/policies/.   

School website:  www.adelaide.hull.sch.uk   Follow us on Twitter:  @Adelaideprimary 

School Year 2021 – 2022 
 

Summer term 2022 (*Note—Monday 2nd May is May Day Bank Holiday)  

 

Re-open to pupils 
Close for mid-term  

holiday 
Re-open Close 

Tuesday 26 April Friday 27 May Monday 6 June Friday 22 July 

Other School Messages  

We would like to wish Mrs Cooke the very best of luck as she begins an early retirement. We would like to thank her 

for her years of service to the children and families at the school, she will be missed and we hope that she stays in 

touch. We would also like to wish Miss Worth all the best of luck as she starts her new teaching role at another 

school. Mrs Shepherdson and Mrs Dodson will take on the teaching role in FS2 Butterflies class.  

Finally, we are looking forward to welcoming Mrs Shepherdson and also Miss Johnson back to school from their 

maternity leave, we are thrilled to have them both back in the Adelaide team.  

Safer Parking 

If you travel to school by car, please respect our local residents when parking within the school area.  

 

We would like to remind parents that it against the law to stop on the school yellow zig-zag lines. 

Parking directly outside of the school is illegal and causes unnecessary risk for our pupils and families.  

 

Please park sensibly and with respect for everyone in our community. Thank you everyone.  


